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	To:
MABSA Members
From:
Laura Newton, RBP, CBSP, CIH

              President-Elect         
Date:       Thursday, November 17th, 2016

Subject:   Joint Dinner Meeting:  MABSA and NJAIHA

________________________________________________________

We are pleased to announce a joint MABSA/NJAIHA Dinner Meeting on Thursday, November 17, 2016. The dinner meeting will be held at Snuffy’s Pantagis Renaissance, 250 Park Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076. 

5:30 p.m. Networking and Presidents’ Welcome

6:00 p.m. Before Dinner Session:  " Occupational Health and Plant Biosafety Program Management: From Laboratory to Agricultural Field Research"

Aparupa Sengupta, PhD.   and    Thomas Block, MPH, CIH
Biosafety Officer                             Health/Safety Specialist I
Rutgers University, NJ                    Rutgers University, NJ

7:00 p.m. Dinner 

7:30 p.m. After Dinner Session:  “Developments in Hearing Conservation and Noise Exposure Assessment – a Technologist’s Update”
Rob Brausch, Uvero Hearing Protection Products
Registration:

MABSA members may register through the MABSA website via Paypal, or mail in registration to Brian Eggert, MABSA Treasurer through Nov 11th, for the earlybird rate of $25.00.  

Registration after November 11th should be completed through the NJAIHA at their regular dinner meeting price of $30.00. Please register by Tuesday, November 15th, by calling Ronnie Tutty at 973-300-0144 or you may email your reservation to njaiha@ptd.net or fax your reservation to 973-579-6202, giving the names of those who will attend. 
Directions to  Snuffy’s Pantagis Renaissance can be found at their website:   http://pantagis.com/contact.html
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